
 

 
 

 
26th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I have reserved tickets to take students to see a production of ‘Never Let Me Go’ at Bristol Old Vic, on 
Tuesday 12th November 2024. Tickets cost £19 inclusive of minibus travel. Kazuo Ishiguro’s international 
best-selling novel is making its world premiere of Suzanne Heathcote’s gripping new adaptation.  
 
The trip is not compulsory and is currently open to students in Year 10 studying Drama GCSE. We have 
15 tickets so places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 
 
We will leave at the end of the school day on Tuesday 12th November. We will have some free time near 
the theatre in Bristol to get something to eat before taking our seats for a 7:30pm start. We will arrive 
back at school at approximately 11pm. We will ask students to contact families on leaving the theatre 
and then again once almost back. 
 
To reserve the place, please make your payment either via the online Scopay system 
https://www.scopay.com/castleschool-somerset, by cash or by credit/debit card (either in person or 
over the phone) as soon as possible and no later than 12th October. 
 
Please ensure that we have your up to date emergency contact details and any relevant medical 
information for your child, as this information is taken from our school database.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Alexa Step 
Head of Drama 

https://www.scopay.com/castleschool-somerset

